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Subject: Girls' Basketball -
To: "Marcy Wellman" <Marcy.Wellman@celinaschools.org>

From: "Steve Bader" <Steve.Bader@celinaschools.org>
Date: 06/16/2015 10:42 AM

June 16, 2015

Dear Board Members:

The Girls' Basketball program would like to participate in a team camp at the University of Findlay on July 17-19,
2015. Both the Varsity and Junior Varsity players will be participating in this three day, two night camp. Players will
be staying in dorm rooms.

Thank you,

Steve Bader

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message may contain confidential information, including,
but not limited to, student personally identifiable information. Such information is
intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above. If you are not the
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, printing,
distribution, or the taking of any action in reliance on the contents of the information
contained herein is strictly prohibited. If you receive this e-mail message in error,
please immediately notify me by telephone at the school to arrange for the return of the
original document to me. Please also delete the message from your computer. Thank you



